
Epsilon Chapter President report

Epsilon has only had one meeting this school year so far.  We do have three new pearls to celebrate.  Our chapter voted to transfer our monies on our Red Apple award to look at having a DKG Teacher of the Year for our district.  We haven’t decided exactly how we are doing this, but it is an exciting new way to reach out to our teachers.  We have sent out our minigrants for teachers.  We award $400 to the recipient and it can be split.  

As president, I found we have several nice logos and clip art that we can use on the DKG website.  Our executive committee meets on the first Saturday to plan the month’s meeting to keep business at a minimum.  I read about a chapter that invites teachers to bring work they need done for their classroom to a meeting and utilize “many hands” to get some of their weekend work out of the way. I thought this would be attractive especially to new teachers. 

It has really been nice to see our new members participate in our meeting and bring their ideas.

Vicky Foley Newlun

